
GRADUATE ADMINISTRATORS’ COUNCIL MEETING 
Thursday, October 14, 2021 

8:30am – 10:30am 
Via Zoom Meeting ID: https://odu.zoom.us/j/92937685226?from=addon 

 
 

Attendees:  Robert Wojtowicz, Bryan Porter, Missy Barber, Genny Conwell, Karen Eck, Dorothy Lackaby, 
David Cook, Humberto Portellez, Lesley Greene, Regina Karp, Jane Danè, Dale Miller 
 
Welcome Remarks 
Robert Wojtowicz welcomed attendees. 
 
Approval of Minutes 
Minutes for September 9, 2021, were approved. 
 
Announcements 

�x Museum of the Moon Exhibit- Friday through Sunday, October 15-17, 2021, 5pm to 9pm 
Robert Wojtowicz detailed all the activities that will be featured during the three-day festival and 
encouraged everyone to attend. 
 

�x Graduate School Information Session with ODU Online- Monday, October 18, 2021, 6pm 
Genny Conwell said that the event is geared to give tips on a work-
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dismissals but has created some problems when the separation is due to a suspension. 
Once a student enters probation and fails to raise their GPA (3.0) in 12 hours, the 
Graduate School suspends them on behalf of the program.  Once suspended, they have 
45 days to request reinstatement, reset their GPA to zero and work out a plan of study 
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and will be included in the main report that will be presented to President Hemphill before 
Thanksgiving.  
 
Karen Eck also confirmed that there are wide gaps in communications regarding research and 
graduate education. Missy Barber added that she and Bryan Porter sit on a committee for 
strategic communications and have been urged to write their own articles for review because the 
communications team does not have the manpower to cover all the news coming out of ODU.  
 




